
From: JL [ ]  
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2013 6:14 PM 
To: Sen Shields 
Subject: SB91 - NO 
 
PLEASE! Vote NO on the bill that forbids landlords from considering the criminal history of tenant 
applicants. I have low income housing, 800 sq foot homes, and I swear I'll sell every house I own if this 
law goes through.  This law will have an extreme negative impact on the economic deprived 
neighborhood in SE/Outer SE Portland where all the low rents are at this time.  Do you see them renting 
in SW million dollar homes? 

 




